
From: Andrew.F Jackson 

Sent: 11 November 2023 13:57 

To: Tony Young 

Cc: 'Donna Jackson'; Andrew.F Jackson 

Subject: RE: Planning application - 2021/3943/P - Flat H, 25 East Heath Road 

 
Tony 
 
I hope you had a decent break. Donna and I had been working through drawings to address 
the various aspects in your Email and whilst these were completed last week we just wanted 
this morning to catch up to do a final check we had all as requested. 
 
Obviously in drafting revisions we took on board all your thoughts in relation to suggestions, 
and in particular the fence and gate to the communal area, the posts throughout, and the 
overall height. 
 
Please find attached the following as requested: 
 

1. Existing and revised proposed elevation drawings (scale 1:50) – Drawings EL2A, 
EL3A, EL4A. These illustrate the reduction in height of both posts and fence to 
rear and side elevations along with the adjustment of colour to all posts. They 
also pick up the complete removal and replacement of the gate and fence on the 
front elevation. 

2. Proposed Garden Plan – 25H – Fence Revisions (Scale 1:100) – This highlights 
clearly where alterations are proposed with reference to the above elevation 
drawings. 

3. Image A – Indicative Fence Illustration – This illustrates our intent between the 
rear garden and front communal area. Both fence and gate will be timber post 
and lats. 

4. Alterations in colour – assume this would be a tba matter to ensure we satisfy the 
necessary future post colour. 

 
Hope this is all clear and satisfies all requests. I do hope recommendations are viewed 
favourably. 
 
Regards, 
 
Andrew Jackson 
 

 


